
RE: Public records requests - 50 Water St APT 35 - BUILDING PERMITS, CODE VIOLATION & SPECIAL ASSESSMENT Request.

Janice Spencer <jspencer@medford-ma.gov>
Wed 11/8/2023 11:59 AM

You don't often get email from jspencer@medford-ma.gov. Learn why this is important

Good morning,
 
Per your recent public records request, the City of Medford Building Department has responded that there are no permits & no code violation in the system for 50 Water Street, 
Apt. 35, Medford, MA. Thank you.
Janice Spencer
 
Janice Spencer, Office Manager
Law Department, Room 206
Medford City Hall
85 George P. Hassett Drive
Medford, MA 02155
781-393-2470
jspencer@medford-ma.gov
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